
More on December 2 Webinar 
 
The second in a series of webinars titled "Policy Needs for U.S. Science and Scientists" 
will be held on December 2, 2020.  The webinar will be moderated by Mike German, 
Fellow at the Brennan Center for Justice at NYU Law School.  The confirmed 
distinguished panelists are: 

• Alice S. Huang 黄诗厚, International Consultant; Senior Faculty Associate, 

California Institute of Technology; former President of American Association for 
the Advancement of Science 

• Neal Lane, Senior Fellow of Baker Institute and Professor Emeritus of Physics 
and Astrology, Rice University; former director, White House Office of Science 
and Technology Policy  

• Sarina Neote, Science Policy Manager, American Society for Biochemistry and 
Molecular Biology (ASBMB) 

• Xiaoxing Xi 郗小星, Laura H. Carnell Professor of Physics, Temple University; 

American Physical Society 2020 Andrei Sakharov Prize recipient 

Registration for the webinar will begin after Thanksgiving. 

Presidential Transition 
On November 21, 2020, members of the Congressional Asian Pacific American Caucus 

(CAPAC) sent a letter to President-elect Joe Biden urging him to follow the example of 

previous Administrations, including both Presidents Obama and Trump, by including 

highly qualified Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders (AAPI) in his cabinet. 

 

Every presidential administration has approximately 4,000 non-career positions across 

the federal government to fill. 

 

As part of their Resume Bank Webinar Series, Asian Pacific American Institute of 

Congressional Studies (APAICS) and the National Council of Asian Pacific Americans 

(NCAPA) are working to ensure any administration has the widest pool of qualified, 

diverse public servants to choose from and Asian American and Pacific Islanders 

(AAPIs) are historically underrepresented in public service including as federal 

appointees. 

  

A webinar will be held on Monday, November 23rd at 1:00 PM ET when previous AAPI 

political appointees Grace Choi (State), Namrata Mujumdar (Treasury), Chris Chan 

(SBA), and Yvonne Hsu (HUD) will talk about about their appointee process, what to 

expect, how to prepare, and where to start. 

Happy and Healthy Thanksgiving! 

https://bit.ly/2J72ZXx


2020/11/23 SupChina: ‘A very heartwarming kind of celebration’: Thanksgiving, to 
Chinese 
 

 

 

Subscribe to The APA Justice Newsletter 
A simple subscription form is now available at https://www.apajustice.org/about-

us.html for those who wish to receive the APA Justice Newsletter.  Please share it with 

your family members, friends, and colleagues to be informed and join the fight.   
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